DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

o

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition

Jeffrey Ross MURNAIN Rector of the

Dorrigo and the Churchwardens of St.
at Dorrigo,
a Faculty

Episcopal Authority, grant

mentioned addition to St. Stephen's

(A) MOVABLE LORD'S TABLE -
COACHWOOD -

from The

Reverend

Parish of The

Stephen's Church

praying that we would by virtue of our

for the below-

Church Dorrigo:

HANDCRAFTED 1IN LOCAL
DEDICATED TO THE GLORY OF GOD

IN MEMORY OF RUSSELL NEIL McKENZIE - DONATED

BY WIFE,
TABLE IS COMPACT,
LIGHTWEIGHT AND
SMALL GATHERINGS AND 1IN
ENCLOSURE)
ARE COMPLETE.

TIMBER

(B) PAIR OF CANDLE

WHEREAS this addition appears to be fitting

to be undertaken in St. Stephen's

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN by Divine Providence

CHILDREN AND GRANDCHILDREN
APPROPRIATE
PORTABLE. TO

"CHAPEL"
AREA ONCE STAGE II OF EXTENSIONS

HOLDERS TO

7/4/91.

HEIGHT, BUT
BE USED FOR
(VERENDAH

MATCH.

and appropriate

Church, Dorrigo

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and
give consent to the abovementioned proposal.
GIVEN UNDER our hand and
seal this Fifteenth day

of May in the

Lord One
hundred and

Registered at Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and year mentioned
above, by me

Di san Registrar.

year of our
Thousand nine

ninety one.
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